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UPDATE 
 
SUFFOLK, VA (March 25, 2019) Suffolk Police advise that William Andell McKee has been 

safely located.  They would like to thank the public and the media for their assistance. 

 

 

SUFFOLK POLICE SEEKING PUBLIC’S ASSISTANCE IN LOCATING  
MISSING ENDANGERED MAN 

 
 
SUFFOLK, VA (March 24, 2019)  The Suffolk Police Department is asking for the public’s 

assistance locating a missing endangered man, William Andell McKee, age 26, whom his 

family hasn’t seen or heard from in two days.  A family member advised that Mr. McKee 

left home on his way to work but didn’t report to work or return home.  Mr. McKee has a 

medical condition that requires medication that he does not have with him therefore 

making him endangered.   

 

Mr. McKee did make contact with the Suffolk Police Department on the evening of Friday, 

March 22, 2019, at approximately 9:00 p.m. in the area of Northgate Commerce Parkway 

as his vehicle was experiencing mechanical issues, but that was prior to him being 

reported missing.  Officers have checked the same area with negative results.  He was 

driving a 2000 Acura TL 4-door, green in color, Virginia plates 106 AEN. 

   

Mr. McKee is further described as a white male, 5’10”, 210 pounds, brown hair and brown 

eyes.   



 

If anyone knows the whereabouts of Mr. McKee, please call 911 or your local Police 

Department.    
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